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ABSTRACT 
 
Users of information technology (IT) frequently encounter “exception messages.” Little research has 
been carried out to examine the content of these messages. This study investigates a sample of exception 
messages with results indicating that, relative to normative prescriptions established in the literature on 
warnings, IT exception messages lack descriptive content. 
 


